DRAFT LETTER FOR PRINCIPAL – 

Please adapt to your style and with specific school information
Dear Parents,

This year we will have three special parent-child evenings focused on helping our children learn to read and read to learn. This opportunity comes from a grant our school acquired to assure that our kindergarten through third grade students are learning to read with joy and success. Only 15 schools in Connecticut received this grant, and our school was a winner! 

The three evenings will take place this winter and spring. Our first parent meeting will occur on (principal to fill in date ). The second meeting will be on (principal to fill in date).  The final meeting will be on (principal to fill in date). It is not necessary for you to attend all three sessions, but you may find yourself interested in doing so. The evenings promise to be fun for all of us as a school community. 

Meetings will take place from 5:00 to 7:00 (or 5:30- 7:30, whatever the principal decides) at the school. The first half hour we will have a hot meal together with our children and other families. The next hour and half, parents and students will engage in games and conversations together that bolster language and reading skills. I will also have opportunity to update you each meeting on our reading initiative. 
Reading at grade level by third grade is a strong insurance policy for high school graduation and a successful future. We want to make sure that every child in our school learns to read to the best of his or her potential. Virtually every child can learn to read.
Please join us to learn what you can do at home to help further reading success and how we can partner together at school. Parents are vital partners to assure that every child is reading at or above grade level.  I would like to create a strong partnership between families and school leadership on reading.
The three evenings will be offered in both English and Spanish.You do not need to be a reader yourself to participate. We will provide dinner and child care, so you do not have to prepare anything or lose time to get here. Dinner will start at ………… The discussion will begin at …………. (Allow 30 minutes for dinner).
For our first meeting, please join me on            /            /     from        :  to            for dinner and a discussion. The theme is Words, Vocabulary and Meaning.  We will learn about ‘juicy words’ in children’s books.  “Juicy words” are words that we can dance to, sing to, clap to or words we do not yet know. A “juicy word” sounds interesting and has importance to the story we are reading. Juicy words make us smile. 
We will learn how to take an unknown word and turn it into play and conversation with our child. We will make a clothesline of new words that can be taken home and used by the family in an on-going way. Some background information will be provided on why exposure to words and a growing vocabulary matter to your child’s reading development.
Please fill in the form below (for the Principal to provide) if you are able to attend. You are welcome to bring the whole family. Our goal at ____________ Elementary School is to ensure that every child is reading well and with joy by third grade.

I look forward to seeing you!

Principal
